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The Kite Family of Schools 

Autumn 2December 18 2020 

Our Mission:  Together we inspire a  

lifelong love of learning which enables  

children to achieve more than they ever 

believed possible 

If you feel you may 

need help or 

assistance from one of 

our Family Support 

Workers, the Kite Hub 

or access to a Food 

Bank, please email : 

adminoffice@ 

fernhill.kite.academy 

Our School Values: 

 

Courage 

Confidence 

Curiosity  

Co-operation 

School Governors 

We are very pleased to 

welcome Mr DeVilliers and 

Mrs Grant to the Fernhill 

Academy Council as our 

new parent governors. 

Spring Term 
 

Our spring 
term starts 

again Monday, 
January 4th 

 

Track and Trace 

If your child develops symptoms of COVID-19 they must get a test.  
If the test is taken between now and December 24th and returns 

positive, please email school at 
adminoffice@fernhill.kite.academy. 

 
This will enable us to contact the children and adults who have 

been in contact with your child and who will need to self isolate.  

Inset Day 

Our next inset day is 

Friday, February 12th  

School Uniform 
 

When school returns in January, please ensure 
your child is dressed in the appropriate school 

uniform. This includes grey or black school 
trousers, skirt or dress.  Please note, jogging 
bottoms and leggings are only permitted for 

PE 

Dear Families 

Its been quite a term! The children and staff have risen to the 
challenges of bubbles and social distancing and I am very proud of 
how everyone in school has adapted to the “new normal”.   

Christmas in school has certainly been a little different but Christmas 
dinner was just as delicious on Wednesday!  The homemade placemats 
and party hats helped  make it extra festive.   Year 5 even celebrated 

a Tudor Christmas on Thursday.  Henry VIII would have loved it! 
And while we couldn’t get to the pantomime this year, the pantomime 
came to us! Thank you to the PTA for arranging a virtual performance 

of Cinderella.   We had a fantastic afternoon!  Wands were at the 
ready and there was a sprinkling of fairy dust to bring the magic.   
On behalf of all at Fernhill Primary, I would like to wish you a safe and 

peaceful Christmas and all the very best in 2021.  See you on January 
4th. 
 

Nicky Slater, Academy Head 

 


